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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Steve Horan

Comment:
Public announcements should be made in major newspapers like they do for unclaimed 
property or unclaimed money/bank accounts. Once that is done and nobody claims it, 
then it should become an "open source" for all to use. Call this intellectual 
immanent domain.
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